
 

 
 
 
Are you one of Norfolk’s qualified teachers in the early stages of your 
career and interested in finding out more about the benefits of being 
part of the Fast Track Programme? 
 
Then come along to: 
  
South Green Park Enterprise Centre, Mattishall 

 
 4.00pm on Monday February 20th 2006 

 
Mike Tuffnell, Fast Track Representative for the Eastern Region will be giving 
a short presentation followed by your questions and answers for all Norfolk 
teachers interested in finding out more about how the Fast Track scheme 
works and how to apply. 
 
To reserve your place, please contact Liz Buckland on 01603 222901 or 
email: trecstrat.edu@norfolk.gov.uk before Friday 10th February. 
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